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March 12, 2004

Eve Rickert


1805 Pioneer Way


Shelton, WA  98584

Dear Eve,


We are pleased to inform you that you have been awarded up to $750 as an Andy Studebaker Fellowship.  This award is to support your work examining the effects of the global crisis in coffee prices on land use in Costa Rica and concomitant effects on biodiversity as outlined in your proposal of 11 August 2003.


You will need to work with the program’s Assistant Director, JT Austin, before you incur expenses associated with this project.  All advances and reimbursements must be made in accordance with the laws of the State of Washington and the rules and policies of The Evergreen State College.  Improperly documented expenses may not be eligible for support, so please be sure that you have followed all necessary rules.  JT Austin can be reached at either (360) 867-6225 or austinj@evergreen.edu.


You are required to provide a one-page summary of your activities to be received by JT Austin within 30 days of completing the expenditures.  In this summary, you should include the objectives of your project, the activities you performed, the outcome of your efforts, and how the project helped advance your professional career.  This report will be shared with Andy Studebaker and may be used in publicity for the Graduate Program in Environmental Studies and The Evergreen State College.


All expenditures from this award must be completed by 30 September 2004.  After this date, any unexpended funds will be released and considered available for another student or alumnus/alumna of the Program.  Any alterations to this award must be requested and granted in writing by regular post.  Emailed alterations will not be considered or accepted.


Please sign one copy of this letter and return it either in person or via regular post to the Assistant Director of the Graduate Program.  Receipt of this signed copy will serve as your agreement to the terms of the grant.  Our office must receive this signed agreement before any expenses are eligible for support.  No expenditures can be made before you sign and return this letter to our office.


Congratulations and best of luck in the pursuit of your project.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have questions or need help.

Sincerely yours,
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JT Austin, J.D.

Director





Assistant Director
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